


The following is unofficial translation by the Consultant for the Prime Minister letter  
Ref. no.: 56/10/6/96675 date: 3/12/2017 to the Minister of Finance. 

 

Dear Minister of Finance  

 

Reference to my letter no. 56/10/6/6277 dated 1/6/2006 and reference to your letter 
no. 12/1/27/85153 dated  22/ 11/ 2017. 

 

The prime ministry had previewed  your letter and its attachment the letter of the 
Minister of planning and international cooperation no. 5/2.42/01111 dated 25/10/2017, 
and decided in its meeting dated  29/11/2017 to approve giving the EU funds  the same 
exemptions as the ones given to the USAID  funds as following: 

1- Stressing on the Prime Ministry’s decision no 1345  dated 30/5/2006,  which 
included exempting all EU programmes, projects, activities and experts  
services from all Jordanian fees and taxes. 

2- All goods and services within the core of the EU projects and programmes are 
subjected to zero percent sales tax, reference to item ( 3ج/    ) from the public 
sales tax regulation no ( 6) in the year 1994 , with a condition that there is no 
tax paid on the goods and services procured locally within the amount of the 
tenders belonging to these programmes and projects. 

3- Exempt the EU projects which are implemented by local companies from 
imports stamps fees, reference to item (  3 ب/   ) from the public money 
exemption regulation  no. (28)  for the year 2006 . 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Prime Minister 


